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February 2024Board of Directors


PRESIDENT 
Wendy Sparks
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC

PRESIDENT ELECT
Kathy Martin
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

SECRETARY
Kelli Hiltbrand
Sutton Pump & Supply, Inc.

TREASURER
Sue Weaver
Osborn Heirs Company

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 
Barbara Pappas
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.


PARLIAMENTARIAN
Evelyn Green
GBC Minerals


CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR
Michelle Burgard
Devon Energy

NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Shelly Hildebrant
Hanley CPA PLLC

SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Angie Corvers
Retired

WEST REGION DIRECTOR
Heather Woods
Whiptail Midstream






  Happy Ground Hog Day, Presidents Day and Valentines Dayl

 
  I sure hope everyone is staying warm and didn’t get too much snow!  I know in my area, we have received about 18-20 inches in the past week!  And it’s COLD!!


  Have you sent your renewal in to your club?  Has the club sent renewals in to     ADO?  Please send it in. The official deadline is February 28, but we accept memberships any time up til November.  The sooner the renewals are in, the sooner we can meet our budget.    

 Spread the word about our organization so that we can grow with new members.  

I will have highlights from the Budget and Planning meeting in my March letter, as this is being written before we actually meet.  

Plans are underway for the Northeast Region meeting in Canonsburg/Houston, Pennsylvania May 16-18th.  Penny Jacobs and her committees are working hard to make sure we have an exciting and fun meeting.  I can’t wait!!

Program reports from your monthly meetings should be sent to Cheryl Grimm – cgrimm@rangeresourses.com.  Those are needed to keep our clubs in compliance with the non-profit status.  Any questions, please contact me.  

Still looking for committee reps for all ADDC Committees, except Rules and Program Committees.  I will be sending the form for reps to club presidents in the next week or so.  Please feel free to ask me about any of the committees you might be interested in being a rep for.  Most all communications are done via email – and you can learn so much.

Until next month ---



Shelly Hildebrant
2024 Northeast Region Director 
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